CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE,
WASILLA, ALASKA 99687
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-0788

COUNCIIL MEMORANDUM NO. 91-23

FROM: Deputy Administrator
DATE: April 2, 1991

RE: Security Services Contract

Administration advertised in local and Anchorage newspapers for
bids on providing security services for City property. Only
two bids were received.

Stanley Smith Security made a bid of $5,288 per month. Our
present contractor, Guardian Security, was low bidder with a
price of $1,832 per month. Our budget estimate for FY92 was
$2,000 per month.

Recommend Council authorize the Mavor to enter into a one-year
contract for security services with Guardian Security.

RoBert E. Harris
Deputy Administrator
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Wasilla, Alaska 99687

NOTICE

CITY OF WASILLA
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR
SECURITY SERVICES

The City of Wasilla is requesting proposals to provide security
patrol checks of City facilities and property beginning July 1, 1991
by a 1licensed and bonded agency. Applicants must provide armed,
uniformed patrol persons and distinctlv marked patrol cars.
Services shall include receiving calls for emergency utility repairs
and relaying calls to designated City emplovyees.

Interested persons or agencies may obtain copies of details of
services required and proposal forms at Wasilla City Hall,
290 E. Herning Avenue, Wasilla, Alaska 99687. Forms will not be
mailed. Sealed proposals will be accepted by the City Clerk at the
City hall until 2:00 p.m., April 2, 1991, at which time proposals
will be opened.

The City of Wasilla shall have the right to reject any or all
proposals and the right to waive any formality or irregqularitv in
any proposal received, or to negotiate with any qualified proposer.
It is the intent of the City to award a one-year contract for the
required services to a responsible, responsive firm submitting the
lowest cost proposal.

Robert E. Harris
Deputyv Administrator

Publish Marhc 13, 25 and 27





